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Kick off the New Year with Healthy Kidneys
Join Vanessa Garnica from the National Kidney Foundation

as she discusses why your kidneys are so important,
and what you can do to protect them.

January 17, 2018
12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Galaxy Rooms A & B (SU 2.602)

To reserve your lunch, RSVP to taylor.tran@utdallas.edu by January 10, 2018.


